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The Australian Services Union is proud to support the students striking for action on climate 
change on 21 May. 
 
Australian workers need a safe climate with secure jobs. But inaction from the Federal 
Government means we are being left behind in the fight for a safe future. Already, we have 
seen the devastating outcomes of climate change on communities all around the country 
and around the world. 
 
Climate change is a workers’ issue – as it is working people, our families, our communities 
and our future generations who will bear the brunt if we do not see action from the Federal 
Government now. 
 
The ASU proudly supports the students who are stepping up and demanding real and 
immediate action to tackle climate change. 
 
Our future is in good hands when we have young activists all around the country standing 
together to secure a better future for our country, climate, workers and communities. 
 
We have always been, and will always be by the side of young people fighting for a better 
future. 
 
 
 

 

 


